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October 2, 2020 

 
BY EMAIL  
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
RE:   DG 20-097: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Motion for Confidential Treatment 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
In connection with the above-referenced docket, I submit Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.’s 
Motion for Confidential Treatment in connection with the attachments to the Company’s 
responses to Staff 1-1, 1-2, and 1-3. When Northern initially responded to these requests 
it indicated that it had a good faith basis for seeking confidential treatment of the 
documents pursuant to Puc 203.08(d).  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Service List by Email 
 


